
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                Contact: Rep. Shannon Zimmerman  

December 2nd, 2022                                (608) 266-1526  

 

Rep. Zimmerman Re-Appointed to the Budget Committee  

 

(Madison)- Representative Shannon Zimmerman (R-River Falls) has been re-appointed to the 

Joint Committee on Finance, the Legislature’s influential budget writing committee.  

“This is great news for Western Wisconsin to once again have a seat at the table,” said Rep. 

Zimmerman. “As a self-made business man, I’ve made deals with people around the world, and I 

know that my colleagues and I will work to find common ground on what’s best for Western 

Wisconsin and the state as a whole.” 

The Joint Committee on Finance is a 16-member standing committee of the Wisconsin 

Legislature, with the responsibility to review all state appropriations and revenues. After the 

Governor introduces his budget, the bill is introduced into the Committee for review.  

Rep. Shannon Zimmerman will serve alongside with fellow Republicans: Rep. Mark Born (R-

Beaver Dam), Rep. Tony Kurtz (R-Wonewoc), Rep. Jessie Rodriguez (R-Oak Creek), Rep. Terry 

Katsma (R-Oostburg) and Rep. Alex Dallman (R-Green Lake).  

 

 “These six representatives have a depth of knowledge and experience that will serve Wisconsin 

taxpayers well when crafting the next two-year budget,” said Speaker Vos. “We can be assured 

they’ll work diligently to craft conservative solutions to the fiscal issues our state is currently 

facing.”  

 

Shannon Zimmerman represents the 30th Assembly District which includes parts of St. Croix and 

Pierce Counties.    
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